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The Fraternal Order of Police took the initiative and, more than a year and a half ago, 
began participating in good faith discussions on criminal justice reform. We spent 
countless hours working with Members of Congress from both parties, in the House and 
in the Senate, to draft legislation that would improve policing in the United States while 
preserving the protections so critically important to officers on the street. 
 
While we are disappointed that bipartisan legislation on criminal justice reform could not 
be agreed upon, the FOP remains committed to working with our partners in Congress 
and the Administration to find opportunities to strengthen the bonds between police 
officers and the communities they serve.  
 

### 
 

Founded in 1915, the Fraternal Order of Police is the largest law enforcement labor organization 

in the United States, with more than 364,000 members. With national offices in Nashville, 

Tennessee, and Washington, D.C., the FOP is committed to improving the working conditions of 

law enforcement officers and the safety of those served through education, legislation, 

information, community involvement, and employee representation. Please visit 

https://www.fop.net for more information. 


